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November 1, 2000

Tsigereda Gebremeskel

3307 Wyndham Circle, #3168
Alexandria, Virginia 22302
Dear Ms. Gebremeskel:

This will confirm that the Special Conference Committee that met with you on October 26,
2000 closed the case regarding the allegations outlined in the September 26, 2000 notice. As you
are aware, the Committee determined that, with the evidence presented, no violation of either the
statutes or regulations that govern the practice of pharmacy in Virginia had occurred.
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Yours truly,
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Cathy M. Reiniers-Day
Deputy Executive Director
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cc:  Tammie Hall, DHP Senior Legal Assistant



